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Comments: NO: Do NOT remove restrictions from the permits for unauthorized cabins on public lands. By very
definition, ANILCA cabins cannot be commensurate with the goal of preserving wilderness for now and future
generations. Most to the point, the original permits that were issued were to terminate with the last living family
member that had a right - why does government always make an exception that is supposed to expire and then
they never expire? Exceptions to the permits allow the use of this public land by a new select few, who had no
reasonable expectation that they should have that right.

NO - the cabins were allowed for a time - we must not make exceptions now and allow continued use beyond the
original intent. WILDERNESS MUST BE WILD. These cabins were an exception to that wildness and must be

phased out as intended in 1987.

Thank you for hearing my views.



